
Security Reminder: Beware of Scam Phone Calls
安全提醒︰提防電話詐騙

We would like to bring to your attention a rise in fraudulent activities involving
phone scams, where scammers impersonate staff and doctors from private
hospitals in an attempt to entice citizens to donate money or deceive people
into providing personal information. Hong Kong Adventist Hospital – Tsuen
Wan hereby declares that all communications from our hospital are
conducted through official channels. We urge the public to exercise
vigilance and guard against falling prey to these scams.

The public should remain vigilant and verify the identity of a caller when
receiving suspicious phone calls, and should not disclose any personal
information to others arbitrarily. If you have any doubts, please feel free
contact us directly.

Anyone suspecting a scam should immediately report it to the Police. 

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital – Tsuen Wan

近日，發生多宗假冒私家醫院或醫生的電話騙案，誘使市民捐款及提供個人資
料。香港港安醫院—荃灣特此聲明，本院所有通訊均透過正式官方渠道進行，
呼籲市民提高警覺，慎防受騙。

市民若接獲有關的可疑來電，必須保持警惕，查證來電者的身分，切勿隨意向
他人透露其個人資料。如有疑問，請聯絡本院查詢。

如懷疑有關來電是騙案，應立即向警方舉報。

For any inquiries, please contact 如有任何查詢，請聯絡：
Tel 電話：2275 6688 
Email電郵：info@twah.org.hk
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